Harwich Youth Services Committee
728 Main Street • Harwich, MA 02645

MEETING MINUTES
Monday August 27, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.  Albro House
Present: Sheila House, Jim Hartley, Barbara Segal, Paula McGuire

1. Call to order.

2. Approve minutes from the June 2018 meeting. Barbara S. made a motion and Jim H. seconded
3. Youth Counselors Report – Lower case load during the summer, with many visits from former clients who sought support for a variety of issues including referrals for financial aid, high stress levels related to college academics, and career counseling. 
4. Harwich Children’s Fund update-Friends of Harwich Youth, which has been the umbrella non-profit for the Harwich Children’s Fund, has decided to transition their organization because of members retiring. Harwich Children’s Fund will carry out the mission of both entities. There will be 2 events this fall, ahead of the Outerwear Drive and Holiday Gift Card Drive. The first is a fundraiser at the Community Center on Saturday October 13, from noon-3:00 pm-an Indoor Yard Sale. Tables will cost $25 each. The 2nd is a “friendraiser” the 2nd annual Halloween Open House at the Albro House on Saturday October 27th from 5-8 pm
5. The Yogathon Fundraiser on June 23rd was so successful that Behavioral Health Innovators will have another one in May at the high school. Money raised goes to the Recovery BUILD program, which helps youth struggling with substance use and addiction. Sheila will invite Stephanie Briody to our next meeting to explain the program in greater detail.

6. Membership-Paula will ask Ruth Brenneman, a retired teacher, to attend our next meeting as she has expressed interest in joining the committee. Sheila will get back to Joy Jordan. (we have 2 openings) Youth members are welcome.
NEXT MEETING IS MONDAY SEPTEMBER 17TH AT 5:00 PM
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